
Wilmore Summer Recreation 2025 
 
March 7, 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Campers, 
 
Wilmore Summer Recreation 2025 details are in the works and we have a great summer 
planned!   Included will be:  sports instruction, arts & crafts, swimming, and lots of fun 
games!  We will have  several field trips this summer and  I will update parents when 
that  information is available. 
 
Please read all of the procedures, policies and daily schedules carefully.  The camp will 
run for NINE one-week sessions, beginning on June 2nd.  You must sign up for which 
week(s) your child will attend.  The fee structure is detailed on the General 
Procedures/Policies information page. 
 
Registrations must be completed online via the registration link that you 
will be emailed.  Campers who attended in 2024 (and their siblings)  can  
register beginning at 8:00am on April 14th.   Any remaining spots will open 
for new campers beginning on April 21st.   Fees must be paid within one 
week of registering or forfeit the spot.  If you are registering more than one 
camper, you must pay the Registration Fee for each camper and at least 
one Camp Fee in full.  
 
If you want your camper to attend, please register at the earliest possible time 
available to you.  All the spots filled up very quickly last summer. 
 
Merrelyn Carmichael will be the On-Site Director again and we have some dynamite 
staff lined up to provide a great experience all summer!   
 
Please follow Wilmore Parks & Recreation on Facebook for updates and reminders. 
 
Contact me with any questions!   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Fitch, Director 
Wilmore Parks & Recreation 
210 S. Lexington Ave., Wilmore, KY 40390 
859.858.4411  x. 106 
wilmoreparks@gmail.com 
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